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Hello Raptor Families, 

 

We want to thank you for a great first two days of Spirit Week. It was so exciting to see our Mini-Raptors 

demonstrating their school spirit with PJ’s and Crazy Hair.  We do have 3 more days of excitement scheduled 

for the remainder of the week! Help us capture the memories of this week by sending in a photo of your child 

showing their school spirit.  ​Spirit Week Flyer  

 

Raptor News and Events  

 

Riego Creek School Site Council  

Please welcome the members of our Inaugural School Site Council! We will send out an SSC Election ballot to 

confirm the following Raptor Families.  Our first meeting will be Monday, September 28th at 5 pm.  

 

● Kristin Medina​ - Parent of four with one child in our Kindergarten.  Kristin is a teacher and is excited 

to help make this challenging time easier for parents, students, and teachers.  

https://bit.ly/3k7NEDt


● Kelly Frische​ - Parent of 3 boys.  Two of her boys are Mini-Raptors.  She brings three years of SSC 

experience to the team.  

● Irene Buck​ - Parent of 2 students with one child at Riego.  In addition to SSC she is supporting the 

PTC and is a Room Parent.  

● Linda Ramsey Lakew​ - Parent of 2 with one attending Riego.  Linda is an educator who also has 

experience with being on SSC. 

● Matthew McPhail​ - Parent of two Mini-Raptors.  As a public servant for a local municipality, he 

understands the importance of partnerships, collaboration, equitable access and transparency.  

Please visit our website to see our Agenda for Monday, September 28th. 

 

Mini-Raptor Progress Reports  

Our teachers will be sending out Progress Reports no later than Friday, September 25th.  We want to share that 

any student who is not currently on track to meet Target in a particular area will receive a report.  This report is 

to let you know that our team will continue to work with you and your child to ensure we build a supportive 

plan for their academic progress. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.  

 

Raptor Fundraiser Update 

We want to thank all our families and Mini-Raptors for helping make the first week of our fundraiser a success. 

We have over 600 pledges made to our school.  Our final day of the fundraiser is Monday, September 28th! 

 

Riego Creek SWAG Online Store  

Please visit our online store to see and purchase the latest Raptor Gear.  

Our online store will be open through October 9th!  

 

 

  

 ​Riego Creek Swag 

Online Store Here   

 

  

 

 

Respectfully,  

Mr. Villalpando  

 

https://www.storessimple.com/promoteme/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=7684&prodgroupbypass=true
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